
 

Dates for next term…  

World Book Day Week 

Monday 27th February - Friday 

3rd March 

Be Bright and Bold for Eating        

Disorder Awareness Week 

Wednesday 1st March  

Coffee Morning with the 

School Nurse 

Thursday 2nd March 

Parent/Carer’s Evening 

Monday 6th March and Tuesday 

7th March (Don’t forget to book 

your appointment) 

 

Wow, what a fantastic half term we have had! We have hosted various 
class assemblies, have celebrated National Storytelling Week, NSPCC 
Number Day, hosted Valentine’s Discos, completed various activities 
for Children’s Mental Health Week and Safer Internet Day, and have 

hosted coffee mornings and parent/carer workshops.  

The children have taken part in many creative learning experiences 
this half term and the staff have been so impressed by all of the       

fantastic work produced by your wonderful children. 

STRIKE DAY 

As per the email sent, the following classes will be closed on  

Tuesday 28th February: Centipede, Otter, Rabbit, Badger, Bear 

All other classes will be open and children will be expected in as      
normal on this date.  
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If World Book Day is EVERY day for 

you - we have some fantastic news to 

all our young readers and parents alike!  

From 10 for £10 bundle packs, as well 

as great offers on sets and collections, 

there's something for everyone.  

In addition to that, for every purchase, 

Darnhall Primary will receive FREE 

books that can be added to the library 

or the book vending machine - and as 

your Book Champion, I will be person-

ally doubling all free books to Darnhall! 

Click the link below to see what adven-

tures you can go on as you turn every 

page! https://tinyurl.com/world-book-

day-darnhall 

Happy reading and thanks for your   

support, Audra Adkins 

https://tinyurl.com/world-book-day-darnhall
https://tinyurl.com/world-book-day-darnhall


 

 



School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website.  

Week beginning 27.02.23 will 

be Week 1 

 

Class Assembly next half 

term… 

 

Butterfly Class 

Friday 10th March  

2:15pm 


